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Ralph I. Lancaster
Special Master

Pierce Atwood LLP
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Re:  Florida v. Georgia, Original No. 142
Subpoena for Production of Documents to Coca-Cola Refreshments USA, Inc.

Dear Special Master Lancaster:

We represent Coca-Cola Refreshments USA, Inc. (“CCR”). Pursuant to Section 6.1.2 of
the amended Case Management Plan in the above-referenced action, we write regarding the
subpoena served by the State of Florida (“Florida”) on CCR on March 24, 2015 (the
“Subpoena”). The Case Management Plan requires that non-parties notify the Special Master
within ten days following the service of a subpoena if the non-party anticipates that it will not be
possible to complete production within 120 days from the date of service,

CCR has begun the meet and confer process with counsel for Florida regarding the scope
and substance of the Subpoena. While CCR will strive to resolve any disputes with Florida and
begin and complete any production that may be appropriate within the time periods established
by the Case Management Plan, CCR is currently unable to determine whether additional time
will be necessary. CCR will continue to work with counsel for Florida in good faith, and will
advise the Special Master as soon as practicable if CCR intends to seek an extension of its time
to respond.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.
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Respectfully submitted,

Mitchell P. Hurley

CC (by email only): vanessa@aqualawyers.com
allen.winsor@myfloridalegal.com
floridawaterteam@foley.com
craig.primis@kirkland.com
georgiawaterteam(@kirkland.com
supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov
michael.gray2(@usdoj.gov
james.dubois@usdoj.gov



